PlanningAlias

From: ARLENE BERNDL

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 2:22 PM

To: PlanningAlias; CouncilAlias

Subject: Proposed re-zoning of 3040 Kilpatrick Avenue, Courtenay, BC

| am writing to advise that as a resident owner at 3030 Kilpatrick Avenue, Courtenay, BC, | am opposed to the proposed
re-zoning application.

Regards

Arlene Berndl
#321 3030 Kilpatrick Avenue



